
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_523_18 
 

You asked:  
   

1. any submission made by NHS Wales to the Department for 
International Trade's consultation on trade with the United States 

2. any submission made by NHS Wales to the Department for 
International Trade's consultation on trade with Australia 

3. any submission made by NHS Wales to the Department for 
International Trade's consultation on trade with New Zealand 

4. any submission made by NHS Wales to the Department for 
International Trade's consultation on trade with the Comprehensive and 

Progressive Agreement for Trans-Pacific Partnership  
 

Our response: 

 
I can confirm that the Health Board does not hold the information you 

require. You may wish to redirect your request to NHS Wales Shared 
Services Partnership (NWSSP) whom provides NHS procurement services 

on an All Wales basis. 
 

They can be contacted at the following address: 
shared.services@wales.nhs.uk  
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